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Dear Parent / Guardian / Carer,

Over the last part of this academic year, we have started to use Class Charts.

Class Charts is an online system which teachers use to track achievement and 

behaviour throughout the school day. We believe in working closely with parents and 

guardians. One of the key benefits of using Class Charts is that we can securely share 

the young persons achievements with you and to keep you up to date in real-time.

Each young person has a unique access code which we will issue to you ready for the 

new academic year.

Once you have been issued with a code, you will need to create an account and 

enter the code either through the portal on the school website or directly using the 

link below:

https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login

Links to the Android and iOS parent apps are also available from this page and the 

school website.

If you have more than one young person in the school that you need access for, you 

can enter the additional codes directly into your created account for each young 

person.

A quick guide to getting started with Class Charts is included with this letter and will 

be available on the website, but please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have 

any other questions.

Yours Sincerely

Lee Stockhill

Senior Leader for Attitudes & Behaviour

Lee.Stockhill@youngfoundations.com

https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login

